
 

No.788-15/12/8 

To the Members 

Dear Sirs, 

Update - Province of Zambales, Philippines  

Provincial Coastwatch Environmental Monitoring System User Fee 

 

The International Chamber of Shipping (ICS) has issued the attached circular on the latest 

developments concerning the collection by the Province of Zambales of the Provincial 

Coastwatch Environmental Monitoring System User Fee. 

 

The ICS’s circular advices of the first written official notification that invoices raised against 

ships that transited the coastal waters of Zambales should not be paid.  The circular further says 

that there is no need to make payments on invoices raised by Zambales for coastal surveillance, 

though a final confirmation is still awaited and expected to be received in the near future. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

The Japan Ship Owners’ Mutual Protection & Indemnity Association 

 

Attachment s: ICS’s Circular MC (15)64 dated 7 December 2015 
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This Circular and its attachments (if any) are confidential to the intended recipient and may be 
privileged. If you are not the intended recipient you should contact ICS and must not make any use of 
it. 

 

7 December 2015         MC(15)64 
 
To:  MARINE COMMITTEE 
 
Copy:  All Full and Associate Members (for information)   
 
PHILIPPINES PROVINCE OF ZAMBALES - CHARGING FOR COASTAL 
SURVEILLANCE 
 
Action Required: Members are invited to distribute an update on charges for 
coastal surveillance levied by the Province of Zambales in the Philippines. 
 
This circular forwards an official letter (Annex A) on the subject of the charges levied by 
the Philippines’ Province of Zambales for coastal surveillance.  The letter is the first 
official written notification that invoices raised against ships that transited the coastal 
waters of Zambales should not be paid.   
 
It is expected that further official communication will be received in the near future with 
final confirmation.  However member shipping companies should be advised that there 
is no need to make payments to satisfy invoices raised by Zambales for coastal 
surveillance. 
 
 
Peter Hinchliffe 
Secretary General 
 
 
 




